


—hanced security measures were put in place at Clyde HMNB, but for obvious reasons we
would not cornment on the specifics. The incident posed no threat to the security of
personnel or armaments at the base.

if you are not satisfied with this response or you wish to complain about any aspect of the
handling of your request, then you should contact me in the first instance. If informa}
resolution is not possible and you are still dissatisfied then you may apply for an
independent internal review by contacting the Information Riahts Comnliance team, 1%
Floor, MOD Main Building, Whitehall, SW1A 2HB (e-mai l. Please
note that any request for an internal review must be maae wiuun «u working uays of the
date on which the attempt to reach inforrnal resolution has come ta an end.

If you remain dissatisfied following an internal review, you may take your complaint to the

Information Commissioner under the provisions of Section 50 of the Freedom of Information

Act. Ple: :note that the Information Commissioner will not investigate your case until the

MOD |nterna| rewew process has been completed. Further details of the role and pc  ers of
issioner can be found on the Commissioner's website,

Yours sincerely

Navy Command Secretariat — FOI Section



